
We have been learning 
about…..

21st January 2022



Cloudy 
came 
out to 
say 
hello



Do you think our building are more interesting than 
Year 1’s?



We ordered the Numicon.  



We made our own story 
circle.  We thought about 
characters, plot and  
settings and made up our 
own story! 



It was very cold outside so we decide to 
make a tent!  Can you remember how you 
made it?

How did it 
feel when 
you were in 
the tent?



We made pictures just like 
Elliot.  We made them 
JUST using letters!  Can
you spot the                         
letters we used? 



As part of our 
PE session we 
did the Daily 
Mile!  



There is a sign up
sheet on the door
if you would like to 
come into school 
and read a story to 
the class. 



We have been learning to count 1
object at a time!  Did you 
remember to move them as you 
counted?





Tell me about
your books.



We 
thought 
about our 
favourite 
stories.  





We have been learning about the Gingerbread Man!  We 
made our own gingerbread men.



What else did we 
learn  about in 
the 2 year old 
room this week?


